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Roll Off Service, incorporated 2156 E. Emma Avenue, Springdale AR 72764 (501) 872-9098

January 21, 2002

Dennis Burkes

Solid Waste Chief

S.W.D. Arkansas Department of
Pollution Control & Ecology
P.O. Box 8913

Little Rock, AR 72219-8913

Dear Mr. Burkes:

We respectfully request a response to a procedural question. Let me first say that this
request for a written response is of great importance to us and it will affect our operations
in Northwest Arkansas.  Otherwise, we would not consume any of your or your
Department’s time.

The question is as follows:
First the general circumstances: A permit for a transfer station is currently
classified as closed by your Department, but the permit holder has continued to
pay the annual dues. Further, the permit holder demolished/tore-down the
transfer station. Therefore, it no longer physically exists.

The Questions: If the permit holder requested to reactivate the permit number,
which would require constructing a new facility, will you require the permit
holder to go through the same process as others? Which includes requesting a
Certificate of Need from the Solid Waste District? Submission of a permit request
to ADEQ?

We are going to go before our Tri-County Solid Waste District Board in February and we
would appreciate your response prior to this meeting. I look forward to your response
and greatly appreciate your time.

Respectfully,
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Cheryl Zotti
Vice President




